
Homework 
Your child will continue to receive tasks in their homework folders. Tasks will continue to be linked to 

English, topic and maths work. On alternate fortnights they will now receive reading comprehension tasks 

to complete at home. Please help your child to complete these tasks encouraging them to look back at the 

text for evidence for their answers.  

Meet the Year 2 team 

Class 7 Mrs Nanson and Mrs Rawling. 
Class 8 Mr McNeill and Mrs Lawrence.  
Class 9 Mrs Fletcher and Mrs Penney. 
The Year 2 children are supported by Mrs 
Baxter, Mrs McClure, Miss Park and Miss 
Walker throughout the week. 
During the term your child may work in small 
groups with other members of staff to give 
them every opportunity to succeed in all areas 
of the curriculum. If you have any questions 
about this group work please come and talk to 
us.  

PE 

Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in 
school including suitable footwear.   

Please take out earrings on PE DAYS 
Tuesday (Cl8 & 9) Wednesday (Cl7)                           
Friday - all classes  

Milk is available at a cost of £1 per week. Please 
send this in your money bag marked with your 
child’s name and class and give it to the class 
teacher each Monday. Children are also welcome to 
bring water bottles into the classroom each day. If 
your child is entitled to free milk you will have 
already been informed. 

Morning routine 
The year 2 teachers will be available to speak to at 
the year 2 entrance between 8.50 and 9 a.m. each 
morning. If you feel you need a longer meeting 
with your child’s class teacher this can be arranged 
at a mutual time.  
Please inform the class teacher if 
someone different will be picking up your 
child. 

Topic work 
 

Our topic this term is 
called ‘China.’  The 
children will be 
learning about 
Chinese landmarks 
and culture. We will also be making 
Chinese dragons and we will be tasting 
Chinese foods. After half term the children 
will move on to a topic called ‘Life’ during 
which they will learn about life cycles and 
living things. 

Clothing 

Children should wear appropriate school uniform each day. 
Uniform items are available to purchase from the office. If 
children wear earrings for school please ensure they are 
small plain studs.  

Book bags  

Please send your child with their book bag 
each day so we can hear them read and 
change their books.  

Please also check their bags regularly for 
important letters. 



 

 

 

 

 

The Learn Its Schedule  
These are facts that children need to learn off by heart, so when they are 
asked ‘What is 6+4 ?’ they are able to give the answer as quickly as they 
would be able to tell you their name. 

Ask your child which step they are working on. 

National Tests 
The children will be working hard this term to 
prepare for the tests which they will take in 
the Summer term. The children will be tested 
on reading, grammar, punctuation, spelling 
and maths skills. They will also be assessed 
against longer pieces of writing. If you have 
any questions about the tests please speak 
to your child’s class teacher.  

Reading Mornings  
We will be changing Year 2 reading mornings from a Thursday to a 
Tuesday for the rest of the term. You are welcome to join us each 
Tuesday morning between 8.50 and 9.10 a.m. to share books with your 
child in class.  

Meet up Mondays  
 

Tea, coffee and a chance 
for a chat in the school 
dinner hall each Monday 
at 2.15 p.m.  

 

Space for HT message  U Dance — Class 7 
Class 7 will be working hard on their performance 
for U Dance this year.  
Tickets went on sale : Mon 16th January 2017 
TICKETS MUST BE PURCHASED DIRECTLY FROM THE 
SANDS CENTRE. REMEMBER THEY USUALLY SELL 
OUT QUICKLY. 

Performance date : Friday 10th March 2017 
Please return your slips to school if you haven’t 
already done so.  

www.inglewood-inf.cumbria.sch.uk 


